
2311 - 12th Avenue 
P.O. Box 2311 

Regina, Saskatchewan 
Canada, S4P 3Z5 

November 25, 2022 

Mr. Lorne Beug 
 

Dear Mr. Beug, 

RE: Delegation Submission of September 20, 2022 

Thank you for the submission you provided to the RPL Board of Directors for their meeting on 
September 27, 2022. 

We appreciate the concerns you demonstrate about the heritage value of the current building. 

Unfortunately, the many issues with the building can’t be remedied without stripping the 
building down to the concrete. Regardless of what we could do to restore the building, the 
exterior façade would be impacted due to the nature of the work that needs to be done.  

The Board has carefully weighed our options and has determined the best approach is to build 
new. I assure you that we will honour the current building and the Carnegie Building in a new 
build.  

Mr. Beug, I hope this answers the questions you raised in your submission. If you have more 
questions, let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Barber 
Library Director & CEO, Regina Public Library 




